
Dear St. Augustine Families,       

 

We are proud to announce that we are now a Bing in the 

Classroom school.  When a school signs up for Bing in the 

Classroom, they take all the ads out of Bing.com search results. 

Then they turn on SafeSearch with strict filtering, to help filter 

out adult content that doesn't belong in schools. And finally, they 

add enhanced privacy settings that prevent use of search data for 

personalized ad profiles. Because students should be able to access the transformative power of search at 

school without having to worry that their searches will be used for ad profiling.  

 

The second great feature about being a Bing in the Classroom school is that anyone can earn credits just 

by searching the web with Bing—similar to a frequent flyer program. Credits can be donated to help get 

free Microsoft Surface tablets for schools. It's easy! All you have to do is stay signed in as you search with 

Bing. About 60 parents participating in the Bing Rewards program can earn a Surface a month for a 

school.  

 

Click on this link for more information on how YOU can help us earn free Surface tablets for our school! 

 

Currently we have earned 1500 points with only three people participating. Imagine how many points we 

could earn if every family in St. Augustine of Canterbury School participated in this program!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join our Bing in the Classroom program and remember to donate your 

points to St. Augustine of Canterbury School which can be found under the 08824 

zip code. You can also earn extra earn points by telling your friends and families 

to donate their points to us as well.  

 

 So next time you need to find something on the Internet, remember to  

it and help us earn free Microsoft Surface tablets for our school! 

 

For additional information or help with signing up for this program, please e-mail 

dknox@staugustinenj.org   

http://www.bing.com/explore/rewardsforschools?FORM=MP10O5&OCID=MP10O5
mailto:dknox@staugustinenj.org

